From: Peter Meakin <

**Sent:** Mon, 15 Feb 2021 07:37:15 +1100 (AEDT)

To: Craig Campbell < >; Angus Llewellyn < Chris Bendall < >; Laura Binnie <

Subject: Enviro story

Having seen the Government's statement, here's a suggestion for you.

Rather than use it at the end of Part 3, giving them the final word, why not at the end of segment 2 or the start of segment 3.

Maybe something like:

Before we go any further, some comment from the government.

A spokesman admits that the meeting between Brittany and Senator Reynolds should not have taken place in the office where the assault occurred.

But he insists that the Defence Minister encouraged Brittany to speak to the police and guaranteed there would be no impact on her career.

Àt the end of Part 3, we can point out that all the major players were invited to comment but declined. The invitation remains open.

And all our enquiries about the refusal to hand over the CCTV material have been met with silence.